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Celebrations & Pictures of Wildcat Scholars 
& the Dedicated Staff Who Serve Them



Congratulations
Lapwai Wildcats!

These resilient student athletes and their coaches persevered through a challenging

season, navigating around unique health and safety requirements. Despite these

obstacles, they demonstrated great success while modeling respectful, responsible, and

safe behavior. On behalf of the Lapwai School District Board of Trustees, please know

how proud we are of each and every one of you. Go Wildcats!



2nd Grade
Tree Scientists

“We were talking about

the hollow catalpa pods

and their seeds are like

people in a canoe. I also

saw kids being kind to

one another, sharing extra

seeds from the trees or

trading one type of seed

for another. Really lights

up my heart!”

Johna Boulafentis

Environmental 

Outreach Specialist

Nez Perce Standard

Experiential Learning



6th & 7th graders reviewed the different forms of matter

with oobleck and the scientific method.

Fun Friday With Science
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Fun Friday With Science
6th & 7th graders reviewed the different forms of matter

with oobleck and the scientific method.
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Mrs. Raml’s
Artist Spotlight

Alden Broncheau 

Mrs. Hewett’s Class

2
nd

Grade



Mrs. Raml’s
Artist Spotlight

KC Kipp

Mrs. Hewett’s Class

2
nd

Grade
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Mrs. Raml’s
Artist Spotlight

Kellen Moody 

Mrs. Hewett’s Class

2
nd

Grade
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Mrs. Raml’s
Artist Spotlight

Aaralen Moses

Mrs. Hewett’s Class

2
nd

Grade
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Introduction to Golf

Although health and safety challenges delayed program planning for golf this year, the goal remains ensuring

interested students are introduced to the sport. A Wildcat thank-you to Athletic Director, William Big Man, for

coordinating opportunities during this transitional year. These future golfers are also surrounded with

community support to ensure Lapwai students get some experience and opportunities to compete this spring.

Interested in coaching next year? Keep an eye on our website for details at Lapwai.org

We are seeking golf club

& equipment donations. 

Please call (208) 843-2241 or 

email wbigman@Lapwai.org



Mrs. Hewett & Mrs. Hillman’s
2nd Grade Leprechaun Traps

2
nd

grade students built leprechaun traps at home with their families. They presented their creations to peers

this week. They are engaged in a unit called, “Why do people work together?” These creative geniuses

demonstrated working together has amazing results. Way to go Wildcat Scholars!
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5th Grade Wildcat Scholars
Mr. Morgan’s 5

th
graders are experimenting with surface tension.

Their challenge was to test how many drops of water will fit on a

penny without spilling off. The record this week was 27!



Mrs. Melton’s 
Physical Education & Health Spotlight 

Mrs. Melton is happy to have all the students back. We are back to learning and that is wonderful!

PE is a favorite at the elementary and kids have been enjoying being back to learning in the gym.

At the High School, students are taking advantage of a new health science class. The focus is on

health occupations and career plans.


